
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Allouez Village 
Board on Tuesday, March 1, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Allouez Village Hall, 1900 Libal 
Street, to receive public comment on an application received from General Capital 
Acquisitions, LLC requesting a Site Plan & Design Review and Public Hearing Design 
Exception for the construction of a five (5) story mixed-use building located at 1905 S. Webster 

Avenue, parcels AL-50-10 & AL-50-9-3.  
 
You are further notified that a copy of the proposed plans will be on file and open for public 
inspection at the office of the Village Clerk, 1900 Libal Street, during regular business hours 
or can be viewed on the Village of Allouez website www.villageofallouezwi.gov 
 
All interested persons or their representatives may appear at the hearing and be heard. 
 
Dated this 11th day of February, 2022. 
 
 
___________________________ 
Carrie C. Zittlow  
Allouez Clerk-Treasurer 
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